
 

 

 

 

       February 8, 2007 

 

 

 

Ald. Ronald D. Hart 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Alderman Hart: 

 

 The Commissioner of Public Works, on Thursday, February 8, 2007, 2:00 p.m. (local time), 

received bids for Contract 1-07 (K7-001), City Hall Renovations-Phase I (R1), and submits same for your 

approval. The following bids were received: 

 

    Base Bid Alternate #1 Alternate #2 Alternate #3  

 

Seater Construction Co., Inc. $542,000.00 $4,906.00 ($4,000.00) $1,710.00 

Redwood Construction, Inc. $548,700.00 $3,900.00 ($4,000.00) $1,650.00 

United Construction Corp. $590,500.00 $5,465.00 ($4,100.00) $2,850.00 

Absolute Const. Ent., Inc. $608,000.00 $6,000.00 ($2,000.00) $3,000.00 

Ricchio, Inc.   $623,000.00 $10,000.00 ($1,000.00) $3,000.00 

Camosy, Inc.   $691,000.00 $5,700.00 ($4,100.00) $1,800.00 

 

 This public works project was estimated at $800,000.00 and funding is available in Account 

986.000.5010, Facility Plan Implementation. 

 

  Sincerely yours,  

       Richard M. Jones 

  Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

RMJ:dab 

      

cc: Mayor James M. Smith 

 James J. Blazek 

 Mike Glasheen 

 Jerry Scott 
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